
Dear Lynne 

Consultations on healthy food environments and ending the sale of energy drinks to children and 

young people under 16 

Thank you for your letter of 9 June 2022, in which you provided details of the above consultations, 

and sought our views on the matters they raise.  

While we have not undertaken any work in these areas to date, our Committee strategy for the Sixth 

Senedd identifies the promotion of healthy lifestyles and prevention as potential priority areas for 

consideration later in this Senedd. We will therefore watch the outcomes of your consultations with 

interest. 

Yours sincerely 

Russell George MS 

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 
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